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Reducing Barriers to Education 

Lead by Randy Poe and Rich Gilman 
 

• Terrace Metrics is preparing for the Fall screening.  The districts participating are 
Ludlow, Ft. Thomas, Kenton, Owenton, Campbell, Newport and Southgate. 
 

• The One-to-One program has trained 101 coaches and they will be serving 132 

students.  Polly anticipates the coaches being in the schools very soon.  The program 

has received $80,000 in grants for this school year.   

 

• The Dr. James E. Randolph Medical, Healthcare & Scientific Leadership Program is 

still in the production stage.  The program was set to start this Fall as a virtual 

program for the first year.  They have several “day in the life” videos and are 

working on a few others.  John Stanton wants to meet with the educators on the 

team to determine the best way to present the videos and other materials to the 

students who are interested. 

 

 

 

 
 

Advocating for Education 
 Lead by Mike Borchers 

 
 

• Randy continues to meet with the advocacy lead, Mike Borchers, on a weekly basis 
to facilitate education policy items between our pipeline of partners. 

 
• We have an updated advocacy agenda that will be presented at our Fall Convening 

on October 19 from 9-11am. 
 



 
 

Build Collaborative Partnerships 
 
 

• ParentCamp – Randy participated in the College and Career edition of ParentCamp 
in September.  We continue to support ParentCamp by introducing potential 
partners.   
 

• OneNKY Summit – Randy was a panel moderator in the Education session of the 
OneNKY Summit Series.   
 

• Moon Shot for Equity – Randy attended the kickoff for the “Moon Shot for Equity” 
program at the Underground Railroad Freedom Center.  This is a national program 
with the goal of leveling the playing fields in higher education regarding admission, 
academic and extracurricular success and post-graduation opportunities.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


